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Townsend, Erle

From: Charles Pennington <chaspenn@tds.net>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:54 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Expires: Sunday, May 5, 2024 12:00 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do 
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 
It is quite obvious that the mandating of Advanced Clean Cars II program cannot work for Mainers. It has been proven 

and we have seen proof of the immense failures of these EV vehicles.  TO the point that several auto manufactures are 

stopping or delaying the creation of these types of vehicles.  Might work for city traffic (which I doubt) but for Mainers it 

is a definite NO!   

 

You can see the ill effects these vehicles have already created!!! Use your common sense and watch and see how these 

EV’s will actually be more damaging to our environment then fossil fuel vehicles will  ever be. 

Let us Mainers buy the car of our choice not the State or the Feds. 

 

Charles Pennington 


